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Comments: I am a homeowner in the Sn Juan River Village and this pit will be 2000 feet from the nearest home

in my neighborhood and it is also going to be placed in the middle of a new mounting bike trial. I fear the impact

that this will also have on wildlife as I have lived here for a long time and I mountain bike and hike and have

appreciated the untouched nature of the mountain. To see it change and the negative impacts it will have as

stated is heart breaking. There are alternative locations. I mountain bike and run this road and there will be over

20 gravel trucks a day on this small Forrest Road. To say this won't impact the turkey, deer, elk and other wildlife

is ignoring facts. I am strongly opposed to the gravel pit. 


